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Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

I write to remind you of the expectations regarding Physical Education lessons for all students at The Heys School. 

Whilst most students bring their full and correct PE uniform, there is a minority of students who do not bring full uniform for a 

variety of reasons including injury.  

 

It is an expectation that all students bring full Physical Education uniform with no exceptions.  

 

In cases of injury and illness, we adapt our lessons offering a range of roles in the lesson including coaching, observing and 

refereeing. It is therefore imperative that students bring the equipment needed in all situations. 

 

Students who do not bring their PE uniform to school will be issued with a sanction and will be provided one to borrow from the 

department.  

 
Our school PE uniform consists of: 

• Trainers 

• Black shorts, tracksuit pants or leggings 

• A Heys PE top 

• If desired, a Heys PE hooded jumper 

• Hair tied up if longer than shoulder length 
 

Alternative clothing is not permitted. These include, but are not limited to: 

• T-Shirts that are not part of the uniform 

• Hooded tops or tracksuit tops that are not part of the uniform 

• Running jackets or zip up tracksuit tops 
 

As a school and within the PE department, we are passionate about physical activity and healthy lifestyles and we want every 

student to enjoy their PE lessons, and reap the rewards of regular exercise, education, teamwork and challenge. 

I hope this further clarifies our expectations and appreciate your support in ensuring that your child arrives to school with the 

necessary equipment so that they are ready to learn. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the main reception. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr K Sellars 

Head of Physical Education 
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